
Please join us for our Family Coding Night! 
This event will showcase the STEM & Coding

electives available at HUES  for the 2025-2026
school year. It will also provide students with
an opportunity to explore coding and  control

real robots, live! 

Wednesday, January 28, 2024
7:00 PM EST

Location: JMPAC at Hammarskjold Upper
Elementary School (200 Rues Lane)

COME CODE WITH US!

When / Where is it?

This event requires pre-registration. 
Parent chaperones are required. 

Siblings are welcome!

Click here to register.
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Please make sure students bring their
Chromebooks so you can log-in and join the

CodeJoy platform and interact with their robots!  
Chromebooks will not be provided the evening of
the event. The CodeJoy software does not run on

tables or iPhones.

materials needed!

This event is sponsored by the: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1x5ffRticcR-xr72YmV1ePXPqr-znCW32pXVfF0cVBWE/edit

